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6th November 2024 

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated In England and Wales by the 
Anti-Bullying Alliance and takes place from 11th to 15th November 
2024.  This year, the theme is: Choose Respect, and in school, we 
will be working with this theme to support the children in thinking 
about the important anti-bullying message.  Our work will be about 
celebrating differences and thinking about how we can actively 
choose ‘Respect’, which is also one of our school values. 

 

As part of our Anti-Bullying Week, we will be having an ‘Odd 
Socks Day’ on Tuesday 12th November. This will be an 
opportunity for everyone to have fun, be themselves, and spread 
awareness of the core values that Anti-Bullying Week promotes.  
All we ask, is that everyone comes to school wearing odd socks 
for the day to celebrate our 
uniqueness and the joy of 
being different.  

 

If families would like to get involved, we would love to see 
you all wearing your odd socks on the playground during the 
end of the day pick-up too!  

 

Best Wishes, Mrs Salter 

 

‘Building Firm Foundations For Life’ 


